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Upon obtaining any further pertinent information concerning this incident, an updated News 
Release will be disseminated.        
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AGGRESSIVE DOG COMPLAINT FOLLOW-UP 
        
On Sunday, February 4, 2007 Allen Police and Animal Control Personnel responded to reports of 

two loose pit bull dogs that were aggressive in the area of Bell Drive and Cambridge Drive.  The 

two pit bull dogs were located and aggressively advanced toward Animal Control and Police 

Personnel.  One officer discharged his service weapon striking the animal which then fled the 

area.  Officers located the animal in the 200 block of E. Bethany, the animal charged at two 

offices who then fired their duty weapons striking the animal which subsequently then expired.   

 

Due to the fact that officers discharged their service weapons the incident was investigated by 

members of the Criminal Investigation Division and Internal Affairs Unit.  The investigation 

revealed that officers involved in the incident were not involved in any wrong doing.   The action 

taken by officers was justified.  

 


